
To whom it may concern, 
My name is Scott Stenshoel and for nearly 20 yrs I have been a guide for physically challenged hunters. There
challenges ranged from limited mobility, very limited mobility, to blind. As a guide, I have a generous land owner who
allows me to bring said hunter in once a year for a 2 and a half days to hunt. With the challenges the hunter has, baiting
helps us in the organization to make their hunt successful. Please keep baiting legal.


